
NOTICE OF 

PUBLIC HEARING 

 

CITY OF LINDSTROM 

PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING 

TUESDAY, DECEMBER 18, 2018 

6:30 P.M. 

LINDSTROM CITY HALL 

13292 Sylvan Ave., Lindstrom, MN 

 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the City of Lindstrom Planning Commission will be holding a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, December 18, 2018, at 6:30pm or as soon as possible thereafter, to seek 

comments on the proposed variance at 29344 Mary Street.  The requested variance is a front yard 

setback variance to allow the single-family house to be located 20 feet from the front property 

line. 

 

This meeting will be held in the Council Chambers at Lindstrom City Hall, at 13292 Sylvan Ave.  

Interested parties are encouraged to attend.  Both oral and written testimony will be considered at 

that time. Copies of the variance are available for viewing at City Hall.  

 

 

John Olinger 

City Administrator 

 

 


